
Chair and members of the Committee.  HB 2543 should not be passed and should die here.  It is designed to allow for endless 
delays for the purchase of a firearm without any reason for the delay by the State Police doing the back ground check.  This bill is 
being presented as a means of denying law abiding Oregonians their Second Amendment rights.  There is no reason to allow the 
State Police to refuse to do back ground checks without a valid reason.  Law abiding Oregonians deserve better than this.  Please 
kill HB-2543.  Thank you.


